
  

 

         

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                         Friday 7th February 2020 

 

Firstly, may I thank all the parents and carers who came along to our Year Six SATs meeting and 

Key Stage One Phonics meeting on Tuesday. We really appreciate you taking the time to be    

involved and we have had positive feedback from those who attended. Mr Al-Asmar will be 

providing information to parents of children in Year Two on Tuesday 11th February at his Key 

Stage One SATs meeting which will be held in his classroom at the end of the school day. As a 

school we aim to support you as parents as much as we can by providing you with information 

and ways in which you can help your child at home. If you missed the meetings and feel you    

require any additional information please do come in to see teaching staff who will be happy to 

talk to you. 

 

This week PTFA held their Spring Term meeting and it was an extremely productive evening with 

staff and parents sharing fundraising ideas and ways in which we can promote events that will 

bring the school community together. As a small school with a small budget we really appreciate  

and value the support of our parents and pupils, as the additional funds help enrich the             

opportunities available to our pupils. We are very understanding of the demands of running the 

PTFA and the pressure of organising events with limited numbers of available volunteers. With 

this in mind, staff have organised a ‘Bingo’ evening on Friday March 20th. The money raised from 

this event will go into School Funds which ultimately pays for all the additional extras, for          

example, shortfall from trips, forest school, resources for classes to name but a few. We do hope 

that you will be able to join us for what we hope will be a fun evening! 

 

It has been a really busy, fun filled, productive week here at St. Lawrence, with children being   

involved in lots of additional enhancement opportunities. We welcomed Judie Ellis on Tuesday 

and Wednesday, and the children had the most fantastic time exploring outdoor activities linked 

to the topics for this term in our Forest School area. Children in Class 3 made their own soup and 

bread, children in Class 2 made their very own Stone Age weapons and children in Class 1 made 

and ate their own porridge, which was a highlight! Judie was really pleased with our enthusiastic, 

resilient children who braved the cold, chilly air. Sasha from ‘Hoola Nation’ was also very          

impressed on Thursday with the ‘hoola’ skills of the children here at St. Lawrence.  

 

Finally, I would also like to thank you for all the kind donations of cakes for today’s cake sale, we 

were overwhelmed with your generosity. I would like to thank Mrs Stevens for all her hard work 

organising this event with help from dedicated staff. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend and thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Alison Moore  

Executive Head Teacher - Miss. Helen Osterfield 

Head of School - Mrs. Alison Moore 



  

 

         

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class One 

 

Class Two 

Sophie A—for being helpful and kind 

Graciella  -  for ‘Being the best she can be with God’ 

Class Three 

Jacob : Always working hard and quietly in class. 

Charlie W—for his excellent effort in all subjects 

 

‘Commando Joe Bear’   

This week’s ‘Champion of Resilience’ goes to Ciaran for never  

giving up and working so hard in maths. 

 

 

 

 

 

House Points Winners 

This week the winning house is St David’s gaining 156points. 

Well done to Poppy and everyone who is a member of this house. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House name Points this week Points so far 

St David 156 1558 

St Patrick 83 1533 

St Andrew 72 1412 

St George 102 1411 
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St Lawrence Primary School 

Friday 20th March 2020 

Hot dogs, burgers, cakes and drinks available during the interval 

Admission tickets available at the 

School Office after half term 

Adults £2.00 

Children £1.50 

Bingo books will be available to        

purchase on the night (£1 a book) 

Book your ticket as places are limited 

 



 St. Peter’s Church, Edgmond…. 

….invites you to…  

  
  

Messy Church 

Saturday 15th February 2020  

3.30pm – 5.30pm in St. Peter’s Church       

 Everyone is invited 

(Children, please bring an adult)  

No one is too old or too young, come alone (if you are over  

18), with a family or a group  

Come for fun, fellowship, crafts, worship and food   (there is no charge for this event) 
Please help us with our preparations by letting us know you 

are coming  (and of vegetarian or other dietary needs) 

 email helen.morby@btinternet.com          Tel 01952 820217  



  

 

         

 

 

FEBRUARY 

Wednesday 12th February  -  Class 3 at Charlton : School of Rock 

Friday 14th  February-  last day of school 

Monday 24th  February  - Back to school 

Wednesday 26th February -  Mini medics first aid club for KS2 starting (5 wks) 

 

MARCH 

Tuesday 3rd March -  Class 2 Back to Basics workshop 

Wednesday 11th March  -  Year 2 Big Sing @ Telford International Centre 

Thursday 12th March  -  Year 5 Big Sing @ Telford International Centre 

Friday 20th March  -  Spring Bingo 

Wednesday 25th March  -  Individual School photographs 

 

APRIL 

Friday 3rd April  -  Last day of term. 

Monday 20th April  -  Back to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


